
Sharing  Learning  Innovating  Together 

 

 

The Construction Clients’ Group Christchurch 
 

Meeting No. 25 Invites you to join us in exploring 

Innovation – Service Outcomes 
 

Contact: Jo Conway: jconway@constructing.co.nz 

Telephone: 09 585 2218  Register: http://www.constructing.co.nz/Events/?eventID=413 
This event may be considered for contributing to a recognised Continuing Professional Development (CPD) scheme as part of personal 
development. Delegates should check their individual scheme requirements. 

 

Christchurch Town Hall of the Performing Arts is an iconic 
grade 1 listed heritage building which is currently 
undergoing a major NEC-procured restoration following 
extensive damage from the earthquake of 22 February 
2011.  The upstairs function room, known as the Limes 
Room, and restaurant also slid towards the River Avon by 
around 150 mm and lifted 300 mm at one end. 
In 2013 Christchurch City Council agreed to repair rather 
than demolis the building and embarked on a five-year, 
NZ$127.5 million conservation project.  In June 2015 
main contractor Hawkins Construction was appointed to 
undertake the works.  
Work is due for completion in mid-2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

When: Wednesday 7 June 2017 

Time:  11.30am to 1.30pm 

Host: Hawkins and Christchurch City Council 

Where: Christchurch Town Hall  

Theme:  Site Visit Christchurch Town Hall

 

11:30am Welcome  
Liam Nolan, Christchurch City Council - CCG Christchurch Chair 

11:35am Introduction & Project Overview 
Patrick Cantillon, Project Director, Christchurch City Council and  
Steve Taw, South Island Regional Manager, Hawkins 

12:00pm Site Tour 

1:30pm Close  

 

Places are limited so please register early to secure your place.   
You will need to provide your own PPE. 
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